
IT’S ALMOST TIME FOR

THE BIRCH LANE HOLIDAY FAIR!

The Birch Lane PTA Holiday Fair is scheduled from

Monday, November 27, 2023 thru Thursday, November 30, 2023.

The day and time your child’s class is scheduled to attend is noted below.  Your child will

get the opportunity to purchase gift items for everyone on their holiday shopping list.

 Items will range in price from $.75 to $10.00.

For your convenience, we’ve attached a shopping list/money envelope for your child

to bring in on their scheduled shopping day.  Please list the gifts’ recipient. There will be

many volunteers helping the children to shop, so spending guidelines would be very

helpful. Only cash or checks made payable to BIRCH LANE PTA will be accepted.

Volunteers are needed to help our students shop. If you would like to be considered

as a volunteer, please visit the following link to complete the Holiday Fair Volunteer

Form https://forms.gle/NxVbjAXMuwmoN3VL9. Please complete this form by the end

of the day on Friday, November 3. Volunteers will be randomly chosen and notified by

Wednesday, November 8. Please remember, volunteers must be Birch Lane PTA

members, and younger siblings may not attend.

Your time is very much appreciated!

HOLIDAY FAIR COMMITTEE

Tara Hochberg, Kira Mallia and Marina Greenberg

If you have any questions, please email Tara Hochberg bigblue1208@yahoo.com

https://forms.gle/NxVbjAXMuwmoN3VL9
mailto:bigblue1208@yahoo.com

